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ASIZ 
Att. Prof. Dr. Y.G. Sorokin, president 

 
 

 Harelbeke, 8th of November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Sorokin, 
 
 
Concerning : importance of ASIZ and BIOT 
 
 
On behalf of the members of the European Safety Federation (ESF), I would like to 
congratulate the organisers of BIOT, and especially the Russian Association of Designers, 
Manufacturers and Suppliers of Personal Protective Equipment (ASIZ) with the 22nd edition. 
 
The important role of ASIZ, not only in Russia but also internationally, is confirmed by the 
fact that the Association and the Ministry of Labour and Social Protection organise every 
year the international BIOT exhibition in Moscow. BIOT is one example of the commitment of 
ASIZ and its members to continue to work on the improvement of Occupational Health and 
Safety in collaboration with other stakeholders. 
 
Indeed, the specialised exhibition BIOT continues to grow, both in quantity and quality, and 
can certainly be considered as a reference for this type of exhibitions. Over the years, the 
exhibition has developed to be an excellent forum for networking with all relevant 
stakeholders, including authorities, manufacturers, distributors, certifiers and users of PPE. It 
is the opportunity for all of them to exchange ideas and to discuss developments in the 
market, products and services, and this with a Russian, European and even global 
perspective. 
 
The ESF members and staff wish ASIZ all the best for the coming edition of BIOT and are 
looking forward to continuing the fruitful cooperation.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Henk Vanhoutte 
Secretary General 


